
 
 
 
 
 
October 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear families 
 
As you will be aware, as part of our positive behaviour policy corrections are given when students fail to meet one of our learning 
habits.  These corrections are cumulative up to 90 minutes.  As a school we believe that corrections are an essential tool for 
reflection and help us to promote positive engagement in school by understanding that there are consequences for the choices 
that we make whilst also providing time to reflect on those choices.  
 
Since the start of this academic year, attendance at corrections has been significantly higher than last year and as a result we 
have decided to make an adjustment to our corrections policy, reducing the maximum correction length to 60 minutes. 
 
As a result of this, the latest a correction will now finish is 4:10pm. 
 
Those students that choose not to attend a 60-minute correction will be placed in Reset the following day, from 11:25am until 
4:10pm.  These changes will be in effect from Thursday 5 October.  
 
A final reminder that it is imperative students sit corrections on the day they are scheduled so that they have maximum impact. 
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mr A Jacobs 
Principal 
 
 
 


